Office of the Commissioner MAJOR LEAGUE BASEBALL



ALLAN H. (BUD) SELIG Commissioner of Baseball

RECEIVED

May 22, 2003

David J. Fletcher, MD MPH FACOEM Safeworks Illinois 1806 N. Market Street Champaign, IL 61821

Dear Dr. Fletcher:

Thank you for your letter relative to Marge Follett.

Unfortunately, the All-Star Game is an extremely hectic period for me and I have many scheduled events, so I really do not have time to have any more meetings. However, I am very sensitive to the concerns Marge Follett has raised and I do thank you for your thoughtfulness and kind invitation.

Thank you for taking time to write to me.

Sincerely,

Allan H. Selig

Commissioner of Baseball

AHS:sar

777 E. Wisconsin Avenue Suite 3060 Milwaukee, WI 53202 (414) 225-8900 / Fax (414) 225-8910